
New office for DCA Kabul 

 

After having resided for many years in Kart-e-Parwan, for safety reasons DCA had to 
look out for another location for its main office in Kabul. Recently an excellent new 
office building was found in Kart-e Se, and in June 2014 all Kabul DCA staff moved to 
the new location.  

A major operation, but very well organized by Mr. Qudratullah Haidarzai, our Senior 
Administration Manager. The new office is nice and spacious, and located in a secure 
quarter with lots of green, so really a change for the better compared to the previous 
office. 

The address of the new DCA office location in Kabul is: 

DCA Headquarters Afghanistan 
Road 5 of Syloo 
House Numbers 152 and 153 
District 3 
Opposite Karwan University 
KABUL 
 
 

 

    
 
 


